
Notice 
Version 4 of the Stormwater Code of Practice is now published for industry feedback. The 
feedback period closes on 31 October 2024. 

 

Feedback to Auckland Council would be preferred via the form located at 
https://forms.office.com/r/RC7JZd5aBs. 

 

Subject to the feedback received, Auckland Council is aiming for Version 4 of this chapter of the 
Code of Practice to become operative by 3 February 2025. Until then, the operative version is 
Version 3. 
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